
Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered 

community, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, bearing the 

lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign through 

hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

August 21, 2016 

This Morning: 
9:30am  Coffee Time 
10:45am  Worship Service 

This Afternoon/Evening 
4-5:30pm  MYF Swimming at Kropf’s pool 

This Week: 
Wednesday 6:00am Men’s Bible Study at Gerald Mast’s  
  12:15pm Prayer Meeting 
Thursday 9:00am Quilting 
  1:30pm PLT Meeting at Swora’s 
Worship Schedule: 
August 28:  Mathew will be preaching. Galatians 2: 15-21 
September: 4  Wendell Amstutz will be preaching. 
 
Jana will be out of the office Tuesday and Wednesday this week  
for a personal retreat.  

After the service, an Elder will be available 
at the front of the sanctuary for sharing and 
prayer.  Today’s Elder is  Ken Beachy. 

August 7—September 4 
Coffee Time:  9:30-10:15am 
No Sunday School 
Worship Service:  10:45am 

Worship Leader:   Ken Kauffman 
Song Leader:  Julie Yoder 
Children’s Story:  Karen Kropf 

Come celebrate with us! Paul Davidhizar is turning 95 on  

August 24.  You are invited to a birthday open house at the home  

of Stan and Vonnie Oyer today from 6-8PM. 

Welcome 
Announcements 
A word from the Gideon’s  
Call to Worship 
Songs: 
 HWB 642  This is the Day the Lord Has Made 
 HWB 5  There is a Place of Quite Rest 
 HWB 502  Spirit of God, Descend 
Offering  
Children’s Story 
Scripture:  Luke 13:10-17 
Message: “The Rabbi’s Mistake” 
Response Song:  HWB 561  O Day of Rest and Gladness 
Sharing and Prayer 
Sending Song 
Benediction 

Please consider being a volunteer this year at Canby Adult  
Center to help prepare food for the Meals on Wheels program.  
Zion is responsible for the second Friday of each month.  Two or 
three people are needed per Friday, working from 10am to  
approximately 2pm. You can sign-up for one time or several times.  
If you have never volunteered with this, give it a try this year.  It 
isn’t very often and they could really use the help.  Both men and 
women can volunteer.  More details are on the sign-up sheet in 
posted on the bulletin the foyer.  Thanks for participating in this 
program and helping our community.  If you have any questions, 
contact Sheryl Gingerich. 



It’s               Time 

Dinners for 8 

It’s time again!  If you would like to participate in the September, 
October, and November round of Dinners for 8, please sign up 
during the month of August.  A sign-up sheet is posted on the 
bulletin board. Contact Vonnie Oyer or Sheryl Mast if you have 
any questions. 

Zion’s Summer Reading Olympics is coming to 
an end.  Sunday, August 28 is the last Sunday to 

turn in your reading log.  Finish for the gold! 

 
Annual Prime Timer’s Chicken BBQ  

 
Saturday, August 27 from 4-6:30pm 

 
Adrian and Kay Fisher’s home in Canby  

BBQ chicken and beverages will be provided.  Please bring a side 
dish or simple dessert.  This also coordinates with the Swan  
Island Dahlia Festival. Visit the festival and then stop by to enjoy 
the BBQ!  The Fisher’s address is 2221 N. Baker Dr., Canby.     
Welcome to all who are anywhere near 60 years of age or over.  
No ID’s needed! 

15th Annual Chicken BBQ   
 Fundraiser for Drift Creek Camp 

Sunday, September 11 at Noon 
    Menu:  BBQ Chicken, Baked Beans, Potato Salad,  
    Relish Tray, Bread, and Chocolate Cake and Ice Cream 
           —AND— 

Third Annual Vintage Car Show 
A show is being planned again for this year.  Dust off that 
vintage car and get it ready!  More details will follow. 

Volunteer needed!  
Children’s activities coordinator – like organizing crafts and watching kids 
learn about the work MCC does? Contact Linda Pauls to learn more, 
jlad_pauls@msn.com 
 
Supplies to loan! 
Refrigerated truck for apples 
Trager smoker for pulled pork  
RV or trailer to sleep in on Friday night while cooking and watching the 
meat at the fairgrounds 
 
Donations needed! 

 Auction Items – High value items sell best! Work with your Sunday 
School class or small group to work together to donate. 

 New outdoor/garden equipment such as ladders, bbqs, drills, or    
kayaks;  

  Kitchen and home equipment such as KitchenAid Mixers, knife sets 
or a small chest freezer 

 Musical instruments such as guitars, violins, banjos, electric pianos 

 Vacations – beach homes, mountain homes/skiing, packages to local 
or exotic locations (Oregon/Washington coasts, Hawaii, Canada etc), 
cruises, getaways to regional cities/vineyards/spas, etc. 

 Tickets – Shows/theater/concerts, local pro/collegiate sporting events 
(Blazers, Ducks, Beavers, Timbers etc.), amusement/theme parks 

 Country Store – Encourage your children to start making crafts to 
donate – these sell really well! 

 Nursery plants – let Linda Pauls know jlad_pauls@msn.com if you 
have a source of plants to donate or supply at cost. Mums are      
especially popular! 

 
If you have any questions about any of the items, or are able to make a 
donation, please contact me. 
 
Hannah Gascho Rempel, MCC Sale Publicity Director  
(Corvallis Mennonite Fellowship) 
gaschorempel@yahoo.com 
541-757-7074 
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Church Staff: 

Mathew Swora, Lead Pastor:  zionpastor_ms@canby.com 
Jana Gingerich, Associate/Youth Pastor:  zionyuth@canby.com 

Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 
Elders:  Karen Amstutz, Ken Beachy, Pat Hershberger,  

Ken Kauffman,  Lynn Miller   

 
6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032  †   503-651-2274 

Office Hours:  Tues—Fri 9 a.m. to Noon 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

Please keep in your prayers:   

Last Sunday 
Attendance:  
Offering:  $ 

 Pray for Brandon and Bethany Chupp returning to Eastern 
Mennonite University this semester.  Brandon will be serving 
as a Community Advisor and Bethany will be starting the grad 
program in counseling and working part time as a Nanny for 
twins. 

 Janie and Neall Blough, on staff at the Mennonite Center in 
Paris, France, who serve a congregation which includes many 
immigrants, who also teach English and serve as resource  
persons to seminaries and other congregations (MMN) 

  All the students, faculty and staff who are new at Hesston 
College as classes begin this week (MEA)  

 The participants, teachers and staff of the Young Women’s 
Seminar in Orodara, Burkina Faso, which is wrapping up this 
weekend. One of the teachers is Abibata Rebecca, wife of  
Pastor Fabe Traore, who visited us last year. Offerings from 
last year’s VBS paid for last year’s Young Women’s Seminar, as 
well as this year’s and next year’s seminars. 

Nursery: 
This week:  Nursery Not Staffed 
Next Week:  Nursery Not Staffed 

A prayer to carry through the week: “Grant me the grace to   
recollect myself in the little heaven of my soul where You have 
established Your dwelling  There You let me find You, there I feel 
that You are closer to me than anywhere else…”  St. Teresa of 
Avila, 16th C. Spain  


